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We are proud of ourselves. We are proud of each other. We are proud of our community. 
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Year 4’s learning this week 
 
 
 

   

                                                                   

This week, Year 4 welcomed archaeologist and OPA parent, Mr Millward, to lead an historical presentation. Mr Millward 
spoke with such enthusiasm about the Roman Period, which in turn engaged every learner and prompted a wealth of 
questions. We were lucky enough to see range of images, representing different aspects of Roman life.  
Mr Millward narrated these images, sharing insights from his world travels and archaeological digs. The visuals, artefacts 

and information prompted high-level questioning from our pupils. Our curious enquiries were confidently answered by Mr 
Milward, which deepened our understanding of our topic ‘The Age of the Empire’.  
We were so inspired by Mr Millward’s visit and thank him for taking the time to produce such a comprehensive exhibition 
and for his involvement in our historical learning journey.  
 
 
                                                                                                                 

 

 

                                                                                                          

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

• 6th May – Bank Holiday 

• 7th May – 10th May – Year 2 SATs 

• 13th May – 17th May – Year 6 SATs 

• 22nd May – Bag2School 
 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, we are 

so PROUD of you       
Nursery: Ignacy  
Reception: Amy & Ariska 
Year 1: Bella & Devynn 
Year 2: Freddie & Keziah 
Year 3: Stefan & Thomas 
Year 4: Felix & Corey 
Year 5: Abi & Miruna 
Year 6: Charlie 
 

Value Award 
This week, we have introduced a new certificate in celebration 
assembly – our value award. One child from each class will receive 
this award if they have shown outstanding resilience, kindness and 
respect during the week. Well done to those children who were 
celebrated in assembly today.   
 
Reception: Amalia (Respect) & Mohammed (Respect) 
Year 1: Daisy-Lee (Kindness) & Verity (Resilience) 
Year 2: Erik (Respect) & Ivy-Rose (Resilience) 
Year 3: Ellie (Respect) & Aurora (Resilience) 
Year 4: Sarah (Kindness) & Adhvik (Respect) 
Year 5: Tiarna (Kindness) & Sofia (Respect) 
Year 6: Bobbi (Resilience)  

Cycling your bike to school? 
 

It has been lovely to see so many children cycling to school over the 
past few weeks. However, we have noticed more and more children 
cycling without a helmet. Cycling helmets are so important because 
they protect your head if you have a fall or collision whilst on your 
bike. We will be having a school assembly on this so every child is 
aware of the importance on wearing a helmet to keep themselves 
safe.  
 

Attendance  
The top 3 classes for attendance for this week 
were: 
 

1. 4PS – 99.33%            2. 3RP – 96.43%      
 

                3. 4AB – 96.21% 
 

Well done 4PS        
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